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It is Arizona OIC's mission to help
people help themselves through
accessible education, career
preparation, skills training, and job
placement assistance. Through our
services we seek to develop the
"whole person" with the goal of self-
sufficiency.

Arizona OIC’s programs and facilities
have provided recruitment, training,
job placement assistance, and
employee services to the unemployed,
underemployed, unskilled, and
dislocated worker for more than 57
years.

“Making a Difference Since 1967" 
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In January, we proudly named Loren Jones
as one of the 2024 AZMLK Jr. Beacon
Award recipients. This summer, Loren
visited AZOIC to receive her $5,000 award
as she prepares for the new school year.
Congratulations once again, Loren! We
wish you all the best for the upcoming
school year and hope you continue to
keep the MLK dream alive.

The 2024 Paris Olympics have arrived, and we're
cheering on all the athletes representing the
United States! Did you know that several Arizona
athletes are competing this year? As the
opening ceremony kicks off this Friday, here’s a
quick look at Team USA's local talent among the
10,500 athletes:

- Seven are from the metro Phoenix area
- Five play for Phoenix-based professional
teams
- Thirty-eight attended ASU, UofA, or NAU

Let’s support our local stars as they take on the
world stage! SOURCE: WWW.AXIOS.COM

Summer break has ended, and August is here! AZOIC wishes all
students and educators a fantastic school year. 

We're also excited to welcome Anthony Hernandez as our new GED
student. At AZOIC, we're committed to helping you succeed and
achieve your goals.



Congratulations to our  graduating class in
hospitality! AZOIC is incredibly proud of your

dedication and hard work. A big thank you to the
faculty for their support. It has been amazing to
witness the connections and commitment from
everyone. We wish you the best of luck as you

embark on your future journey and hope you carry
forward all that you’ve learned!









We're currently hiring for
the following positions: 

Administrative Assistant
Community Outreach Coordinator 
Case Manager

Join our team and make a difference!

For more information contact:
Janet@azoic.org
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